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September 26, 2011 
 
Dear Pastor and Church: 
     
Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support.  It is our privilege to be your missionaries in 
Honduras.  Please forgive the delay in this letter.  We praise the Lord for His wonderful blessings.  Please 
continue to pray for the country of Honduras, its economy, and the safety of the people here. 
 
August was a full month.  The first week we had a 3 night Youth Conference with Bro. Jim Ogle from 
Emmanuel Baptist Church of Kings Mountain, North Carolina.  We had youth from three churches attending.  It 
was a great time and the young people were very faithful to each service.  Bro. Ogle also preached a special 
service for the leaders of the churches in our area.  I translated the messages for Bro. Ogle. 
 
The end of August we worked with a building group from Trinity Baptist Church of Big Spring, Texas who 
came to build and repair Sunday School classrooms for my parents’ church, Victoria.  It was a joy to work with 
them.  Twenty-four came and they worked very hard.  In four days they put up the walls and part of the roof.  
My Dad came down with them.  We appreciate their sacrifice and interest in the work here.  Their Associate 
Pastor, Bro. Joey Bacon preached in several services and they also sang.  They were a great blessing! 
 
My parents returned from their medical furlough the first of September.  My Mom had several surgeries on 
her hands.  After each surgery she received painful therapy.  Praise the Lord that she is better and that they 
are back in Honduras.  Thank you for praying for them.  They arrived just in time for our annual Men’s 
Conference.  My Dad taught the theme of Polishing the Leader in You.  We had two nights and a Saturday 
afternoon session.  Twenty-five men attended, including five Honduran pastors.  It was a challenge and 
blessing.   
 
Please pray for Alba’s sister, Ada and her daughters.  Her husband died suddenly September 11

th
.  He left 

his wife and four daughters from ages 11 to 20.  Recently the father of one of the little girls, Karen, was 
murdered.  Your prayers for these families are coveted.  Calvario in Barrio Abajo continues to grow.  The 
ladies have reorganized and are having special classes and activities.  This week we will be baptizing several 
people.    The last Sunday of September was National Bible Day in Honduras.  We had a special service and 
one of the ladies said Psalm 119:1-137 BY MEMORY!  We gave each adult and teenager ten John/Romans 
booklets to pass out to their friends. 
 
Thank you again for your prayers and financial support and allowing us to be co-laborer together in Honduras.  
Please pray for our health and finances as several churches have had to decrease our monthly support.   You 
are in our prayers as you face difficulties in the U. S.  May God bless each of you greatly.   
 
Yours with Hope For Honduras, 
 
 

 
 The Leslie  & Alba Priday Family 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


